
 

 

Dear Prof. Antonio Bertoletti 
 

We are writing to express our great appreciation to you for delivering  

such an attendance at the 6th Asan Liver Center Symposium which was  

held at Asan Medical Center, Korea on April 30, 2016.  
 

It was very kind of you to find time in your busy schedule both to attend  

the meeting and to put so much effort into preparing your presentation.  
 

We hope that you have enjoyed your time at the meeting in Seoul and  

gained much from both professional and social aspects of the gathering.  
 

We appreciated your participation again on behalf on the members of 

organizing committee.  
 

 

Yours sincerely,  

  


